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Streets: 

 Streets- Plowed and salted streets, Village Hall, Fire Hall parking lot, street to Brewery and 

garage area. 

 Pushed back snow piles at intersections, Village Hall, and Fire Hall. 

 

Water: 

 Shut water off at curb box at 1635 Quaker Rd. Water was coming out from house. 

 Phone call from Laundromat. Water line frozen- concrete floor, cold temp. – Needed more heat 

in area where water meter and water line were located.  

 Meeting with Health Department for yearly water system, field compliance report for water. 

 Checked back flow device at 1719 East Ave.  

 Installed new water meter at 1883 Pallister Ave. 

 

Equipment: 

 Rinsed off back of dump truck and salter. 

 Went to Howell Motors for price on new truck and trade in.  

 

Parks: 

 Filled skating rink from hydrant 

 Hooked up lights to skating rink. 

 Removed snow on skating rink with snow blower and put layer of water on the surface 

 Took down Christmas Decorations on gazebo and stored away. 

 

Other: 

 Wrote monthly report 

 Attended board meeting 

 Worked on budget. 

 Picked up desk on High St. with trailer and delivered to police department. 

 

 


